
INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL TIMES  

December 

Calendar of Events 

12/2—No School 
12/4– School Board Mtg 7pm 
12/10 - 5th Grade musical 6pm 
  & 7:30pm 

12/23—1/1 No School 
Holiday Break 

EXCUSES 

Students that have been tardy or absent 
from school are required to inform the 
school via email (preferred) or bring a 
signed excuse to the school upon returning. 
The email/excuse shall contain the following: 

1. The date of the absence or tardy. 

2. The reason of the absence or tardy. 

3. The signature of the parent or guardian. 

Excuses are classified as “Excused” or 
“Unexcused” according to the reason of the 
absence. The following reasons are excused 
absences: 

1. Illness 

2. Impassable roads 

3. Death in the immediate family 

4. Exceptionally urgent reasons 

Doctor’s excuses may be faxed by the 
medical provider, or a hard copy must be 
turned into the guidance office. 

Please Note: 

All excuses must be turned into the guidance office, or emailed to 
pweir@seal-pa.org. 

Our fax is 570-372-2272. Excuses must be  within 3 days after the 
student returns to school following the absence. If it is not returned in 
that time frame the absence will remain illegal. Students are allotted 10 
days of absence per school year (this includes educational trip days.) 

Phone Calls  

Just a reminder if you 
get a phone call from the 

Intermediate School and you 
missed the call. More than likely a 
message will be left by the recipi-
ent. PLEASE, check your message 
before calling back. All calls that 
go out of this building will bring up 
the Main Number (570)372-2270.  



R.A.R.E Students for November 

3rd Grade 

Adam Bilger, Payden Gardner, Adelaide Hostetler, Hanna Kaufman 

Evie Newman, Oaklynn Royer, Kellen Rumberger, John Skotedis 

 
4th Grade 

Mallory Crawford,  Aubrie Hauck, Chloe Inch, Sophia Kratzer, 

Addyson Mull, Brayden Newberry, Sydney Smith, Jackson Turner 

 

5th Grade 

Cameron Betts, Callen Freed, Lucy Gessel, Piper Hess, 

Tyson Martin, Layla Schaffner, Cassandra Showers, Robert Veach, 

Aidan Yoder 

 

December 10th the 5th grade students will perform the musical, Pirates! 
The Musical. We will be having 2 performance's for families. 

Performance 1: 6pm for families with last names beginning A-L 

Performance 2: 7:30 for families with last names beginning M-Z  

 

Come and support the Intermediate School 5th grade students. They have 
been working hard.  


